CHAPEL HILL HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

08/23/2023

Juniors and Seniors: A representative from Georgia Tech will be on Campus
THursday,August 31st to meet with prospective students. The presentation will begin at
11:30 and last approximately 45 minutes. PLease see the Class of 2024 or 2025 Google
Classroom for the sign up sheet.

Please be sure to check your school email account for an email from Satchel Pluse.
Students, this is the monthly survey that Ms. Watson discussed during the class
assembly in the Theater. Please take a moment this morning to complete the survey.
Your feedback is important to us.



